
City of Beaverton Armed Forces Banner Program 
 

Beaverton Honors Active Duty Military Personnel 
 

Dialogue 
 

The city of Beaverton honors active duty military personnel with colorful patriotic banners displayed at 

specific locations in the city. 
 

Who qualifies? 
 

Any active duty military person or if the military person has a relative who lives within the boundaries of 

Beaverton can apply. 
 

How does a person apply? 
 

An application can be accessed on-line by going to the banner website at 

www.beavertonoregon.gov/MilitaryBannerProgram. Print the application, fill it out and send to Armed 

Forces Banner Program, PO Box 4755, Beaverton, OR 97076 or fax to 503-526-2484. 
 

What is the cost? 
 

Due to generous donations from the city of Beaverton and corporations within the city, the banners are 

no cost to the recipient as long as the program can be funded through those donations. 
 

What happens after the application is submitted? 
 

If the application meets the program requirements, a banner is ordered. The applicant will be notified of 

the location, date and time of the display. 
 

How long is the banner displayed? 
 

It will be displayed on a city street light pole (initially started on SW Murray Blvd south of SW Allen) for a 

maximum of one year or at the recipient’s honorable separation from service. The banner will then be 

retired and given to the recipient or family member at a Beaverton city council meeting. 
 

Who to contact for questions. 
 

The program is being administered by Beaverton Police Public Information Assistant Mark Hyde at 

mhyde@beavertonoregon.gov or 503-526-2385. 
 

More Information 
 

Watch the video on the website. 

http://www.beavertonoregon.gov/MilitaryBannerProgram
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